
SB844 that establishes greenhouse gas emission reduction program for public Utilities that defines 
greenhouse gas as anthropogenic global warming 

Honorable Senator Lee Beyer and fellow committee members,

I found it disturbing that SB844 is legislating the Public Utility Commission to create a greenhouse gas 
emission reduction program, that will dictate to the Public Utilities to invest in projects that do not have 
a monetary return of investment, that are related to anthropogenic global warming.

Global Warming, I knew it was a lie when I went to a Rubicon meeting a few years ago where a U of O 
Professor was demonstrating the Hockey Stick that proved Global Warming, and there was a 
Climatologist, a climate scientist that was pointing out the flaws, this was before Climategate which 
exposed that there was faulty data being used. I worked in Computers, I know what garbage in - 
garbage out means! 

I have researched the Global Warming Hoax, what was in the background concerned me, Carbon! 
Earth is a carbon based planet, Carbon was the reason we were having Global Warming according to 
the UN IPCC.

Maurice Strong, Secretary General of both the 1972 United Nations Conference on the Human 
Environment, launched the world environment movement, a hedgefund trader, who at one time worked 
in Canadian oil, convinced the UN of the threat of Carbon. WHY?

With the help of George Soros, Fannie Mae patented a process to trade carbon, Richard Sandors set up 
the Chicago Climate Exchange (CCX), with the Shoreview bank to launder the money from the trades.

Global Warming was about money, trading a commodity. Fortunately US Congress saw the flaws in 
Cap and Trade. 
CCX Trading reached zero monthly volume in February 2010 and remained at zero for the next 9 months when 
the decision to close the exchange was announced.

Lines 40-41 Methods of recovery include:
(a) Payment per unit of reduced greenhouse gas emissions

ORS756.036 Duties and functions only authorizes the PUC to appoint advisory committees. 

The PUC can without any complicated legislation that imposes more rules and regulations, appoint an 
advisory committee on reducing emissions.

I urge that a no vote on SB844, Thank you for your time and consideration.
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